Item 3d Feb 6, 2007 ECUS Minutes Assess/Discuss need for Graduate Assistant for University Senate and/or Executive Committee – There was some discussion about how a graduate assistant may be used to assist the University Senate. Some responsibilities that were discussed were assisting officers of both Senate and committees, producing reports, doing research for committees, taking minutes, and updating the Senate website. It was the sentiment of the group that a graduate assistant may benefit from serving in this role. President Leland will draft the application and solicit feedback. The deadline is February 9, 2007.

